
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:   April 25, 2024 

TO: Faculty & Staff 

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President 

CC: Noel Sloan, CFO and Senior Vice President for 

Administration & Finance 

Ron Hendrick, Provost and Senior Vice President 

Joe Heppert, Vice President for Research & Innovation 

RE: Continuing Health Insurance Support for  

TA/RA/GPTI Positions 

Last year, it was announced that additional funding had been 

allocated to help offset the increasing cost of health insurance for 

students in TA/RA/GPTI positions. I am pleased to share that we will 

be continuing this health insurance support for TAs and GPTIs 

through salary assistance, as well as enhancing coverage for RAs to 

100%, also through salary support on grants or other salary funds. 

 

We hope this decision underscores our unwavering commitment to 

the well-being of our Red Raider family and recognizes the 

invaluable contributions that our TA/RA/GPTI students make to our 

academic community. 

 

Additional communication will be shared with college and 

department business managers to outline next steps in the process. 
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